Church Eaton Primary School



Monday 21st March

20 Is Plenty—St. Edithas Church 3.30

Tuesday 22nd March

FACES Meeting-Class 1 3.30

Full LAC Meeting 6.00

Wednesday 23rd March

Gardening Club 3.30-4.30

Thursday 24th March

SATs Booster Yr6 3.30-4.30

Friday 25th March

Celebration Assembly Multi Sports Club 3.30Friday 18th March 2022

Headteacher Awards:

Class 1: Jonah for being dinorefic and Pippa for settling in

Class 2: The whole of Class 2 for being so determined and persevering,

Class 3: Connie for her incredible enthusiasm to learning. Connie always puts 110% into her learning and her work is always amazing! Connie has produced some incredible writing this week and we are really proud of her! Well done Connie. Miles, for his incredible learning journey this week, Miles has produced some brilliant work and has been very focused and determined with his learning! Keep up the great work!

Class 4: All of Class for showing determination across all subjects, being kind to each other and always being polite.

Dr Walker Reading Award for this week is: Joshua H

Politeness Cup for this week is: Eithne

School News:

Complaints - We have received complaints from our neighbours about their entrances being blocked and cars turning around in driveways. Please be courteous and considerate to our neighbours and park at the Village Institute.

School Meals - School meals are free to all pupils in Reception, Year 1 & Year 2, and other pupils eliaible to free school meals. All food is prepared and cooked on site and the kitchen offers great choices and the food is delicious. The menu is available on ParentPay and meals can be booked up to 3 weeks in advance. A sandwich option is available as well. Please encourage pupils to have a school meal, if pupils pay for dinners the cost is only £2.34.

Express & Star - As you know we are joining in The Express & Star 'Cash for Schools' campaign. There is a special SCHOOL BONUS token in the paper on Saturday 19th March which will count as 10 tokens. Please collect as many school tokens as you can on any day until Saturday 2nd April and bring them into school or send directly to The Express & Star before 8th April.

FACES - There will be a meeting after school on Tuesday in Class 1 to discuss FACES events. FACES do a great job organising events and raising money for the school and paying towards school trips. Please come along on Tuesday and discuss fundraising events to support the school. All welcome.

Bat Boxes - Many thanks to Mr Evans who has donated some bat boxes to school. We will put them up and hopefully the bats will move in! S. Shaw

Daily Start & End Times — Monday to Friday

Class 1 & 2 - 8.50 am (prompt) until 3:10 pm

Class 3 & 4 - 8:40 am (prompt) until 3:20 pm

Attendance for last week: Class 1 - 93.9%

Class 4 - 91.3%

Class 2 - 95.7%

Whole School - 94.7%



School Lunch

Church Eaton Primary School High Street

Church Eaton Stafford ST20 OAG

Class 3 - 97.5%

Headteacher: Mr S Shaw

Member of Staffordshire University Academies Trust

Telephone: 01785 823089

Email: office@churcheaton.staffs.sch.uk Web: www.churcheaton.staffs.sch.uk



Class 1 News

Well we have had a dinorific week this week! The children have been busy creating their own museum using the outside learning area. Some enterprising children even created the idea of tick-

ets! We will see where this journey takes us!

If anybody has any spare school uniform including socks, Class 1 would be grateful as we have now run out of socks and tights in class.

Next week we will be continuing our journey on learning about dinosaurs and exploring shapes. We will be continuing our learning about Special Places.

Thank you to all of the parents continuing to hear their children read - the progress is astounding!

Class 2 news

I have been wowed by the children's work ethic this week. The children have worked quietly with sustained concentration in all subjects. They have shown me how polite they are and how extremely keen they are to learn something new and try their very best. After writing stories they then had a go at self-correcting their work (editing) and then read them out to each other. All the children were proud of their creations.

In maths we have worked on counting in 5s, dividing by 10 and then looked at comparing lengths. Impressive work was carried out.

It was a real pleasure to teach Class 2 this week.

Miss Bryant

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me via Dojo or email.



Class 3 News

This week Class 3 have been has been continuing our learning about volcanoes and specifically Mount Vesuvius. We have been beginning to write a newspaper report about the eruption and how it devastated the town of Pompeii. The children have been particularly good at applying their knowledge from history and geography in their writing and we are really impressed so far.



We have been continuing are learning in maths of fractions and are now able to add fractions too.

In French this week we have been clothes shopping and are now able to tell you what we are wearing. Ask us.

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact Miss Bryant via Dojo or email.







Class 4 News

Wow! The work ethic of all children in Class 4 this week has been amazing! All children have shown determination across all subjects and have never given up!

In English, we finished our brilliant stories, based on the novel The Explorer. The results are beyond anything I could have imagined! I am mesmerised by the children's writing talents.

In maths, we have started a new topic about measure where the children have been learning all about various different units of measure.

Well done Class 4 for your continued hard work and perseverance, you should all be very proud of yourselves.

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me via Dojo or email.





